
Picnic on the green! 
Save the date! Friday 3rd June 

There will be a family picnic open to everyone to
celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee on Pulborough’s main
recreation ground on Friday 3rd June from 12 noon
to 6 pm. The Pulborough Community Partnership is

joining with the Sports & Social Club to plan the
details which will be announced nearer the time.

Just cross your fingers for good weather!


